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Dear Peter, 

I have pleasure in advising you that JAS-ANZ has reviewed the National 
Structural Steelwork Compliance (NSSC) Scheme and found it to be suitable 
for use in JAS-ANZ accredited certification. 

In reviewing the scheme, JAS-ANZ has gained confidence that the scheme has 
been developed with appropriate input from significantly interested parties 
and is capable of meeting the anticipated needs of end users.  

JAS-ANZ expects scheme owners to monitor the performance of their schemes 
on an ongoing basis.  This is particularly important for early versions of 
schemes as well as in rapidly changing sectors or technologies. 

JAS-ANZ normally revisits recognition of schemes at least every five years, or 
earlier if required. In the meantime, we would ask that you advise us of any 
planned changes to the NSSC Scheme, or ASI’s internal organisation and/or co-
operative relationships that might adversely impact on the proper operation 
of the Scheme. We would further ask to be promptly advised of any identified 
failures or other events which may impact the public acceptance of the NSSC 
Scheme. 

As the owner of a JAS-ANZ recognised scheme, the Australian Steel Institute has 
the option to sign a Licence enabling use of the JAS-ANZ Accreditation Symbol on 
materials developed to promote or manage the NSSC Scheme. A copy of the 
Licence is available from JAS-ANZ upon request. 

Your primary contact within JAS-ANZ now that the scheme has been 
recognised will be Mr Peter lee, our Sector Manager for Product. 

Congratulations and best wishes for the future operation of the NSSC 
Scheme. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Brett Abraham 

Scheme Integrity Manager 
JAS-ANZ 


